



Per the CEPD board meeting on April 11th, Ropes and
poles placements are being evaluated. The purpose is
to protect the dune plantings that were part our of
beach erosion project in 2021. The CEPD
commissioners have assigned each other the different
areas of the island to receive public input. 
Please reach out to these specific commissioners for
your area should you have any comments, concerns,
or feedback and carbon copy our Executive Director,
Jennifer Nelson, so that staff may compile all your
feedback.
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Dear Captiva Residents and Business owners, 

www.mycepd.com

CHAIRMAN 
JOHN SILVIA 

VICE CHAIRMAN &
SECRETARY 
RENE MIVILLE 

TREASURER 
RICHARD PYLE 

COMMISSIONER 
LINDA LAIRD 

B E A C H  B R I E F  

0 0 3 0 - 2 0 2 2

COMMISSIONER 
BOB WALTER

A P R I L  1 3 , 2 0 2 2  

Chairman John Silvia- Tween Waters Stretch,

Rene Miville- Gold Coast, rmiville@comcast.net

Linda Laird- Villages, linda_m_laird@msn.com

Bob Walters- South Seas, bwalter@mycepd.com

Jennifer Nelson- CEPD Executive Director,

       dynamiceconomicstrategy@outlook.com

       jnelson@mycepd.com

http://www.mycepd.com/
https://www.facebook.com/CaptivaErosionPreventionDistrict
https://www.instagram.com/mycepd/
https://twitter.com/CaptivaErosion
https://www.linkedin.com/in/captiva-erosion-prevention-district-63a57b1bb/
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